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REPORT TO THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

WEDNESDAY 10TH MAY 2023 
 

 

The Friends of St Andrew’s Church, Walberswick 
 
 
The friends is established to help with the preservation and 
repairs to the fabric of the Church on a non-religious basis.  
 
The Church and its grounds are the concern as it is an 
essential centrepiece of the village used by many for all sorts 
of reasons.  
 
It has taken a year to establish and is now a registered charity 
with the charity commission.  
 
We already have a number of people registered with us as 
friends and would encourage more to join us for events 
throughout the year.  
 
The trustees are Gordon Beard, Nat Le Roux and Clive 
Brynley Jones with Judy Morton acting as clerk. 
 
 
 
 
 
Gordon Beard, Fete Chairman 
  
 


